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YEAR 3 TRIP TO HANLEY MUSEUM 

2nd February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware, during our spring term at Grove Academy, your child is learning about “Caveman Capers” and the Stone Age. We have been offered an exciting opportunity for your child to visit Hanley Museum and to take part in lots of interactive and exciting activities which will link to their current learning. 

The four classes will be visiting the museum across two separate days.

Gryffindor LD and Gryffindor GJ will be visiting on Wednesday 28th February 2018.

Children will need to arrive at school at the normal time of 8.55am. They will need to wear their school uniform, a warm and waterproof coat and sensible footwear as we will be walking down to the museum. They will also need to bring a packed lunch with them. Children on Free School Meals, will have a packed lunch provided for them from the school kitchen.

We ask for a donation towards the trip of £6.00 per child, to be paid by Monday 12th February 2018. This cost includes access to both Stone Age workshops at the museum. If enough donations are not collected, the trip may not be able to go ahead.  

In an attempt to remove all cash and cheques from school, we are asking all parents to use our e-payment method to pay for this trip. This can be done online using the Parentpay website.
If you have not already activated your Parentpay account you will have previously received a unique activation username and password, you will be prompted to change these and to keep them safe and secure as your Username and Password for future logins. Once you have activated your account you can make online payments straight away.

Please do not hesitate to communicate through your child’s diary if you need assistance. Your support in using Parentpay will help the school enormously, thank you.

Please complete the permission slip overleaf and return it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 12th February 2018.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Machin

Academy Principal
I agree to my child……………………………………………………………………………………….class………………………………………………..

Attending the Year 3 trip to Hanley Museum on Wednesday 28th February 2018.
Signed…………………………………………………………Parent/Carer   Date………………………………………………..

Emergency Contact Number……………………………………………………………………..
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